





www.cbpediatria.com.br

Rio de Janeiro, July 2015

To: Prof. HANZEN P.HAM Executive Secretary of GPEC

Dear Dr. HAM

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, we would like to invite you to participate in the Scientific Program at the 37º Brazilian Congress of Pediatric that will be held in Rio de Janeiro – Rio de Janeiro- Brazil, from 12th to 16th of October, at the RioCentro Exhibition & Convention Center. Please check below your activities:

## 14/10/2015 (Wednesday)

## **ROOM 01**

10:00 - 12:00 - Round Table: PEDIATRIC EDUCATION IN THE CONTEXT OF GLOBAL XXI CENTURY

Chairman: DIOCLÉCIO CAMPOS JÚNIOR

10:00 - 10:30 - GPEC - history, structure, projects and current situation

Speaker: ALFRED TENORE

10:30 - 11:00 - Global Pediatric Curriculum

Speaker: HANZEN P.HAM

11:00 – 11:30 - Global strategy for qualification and tutors assessment of residency programs in pediatrics

Speaker: KEVIN FORSYTH 11:30 – 12:00 - Discussion

## 15/10/2015 (Thursday)

## **AUDITORIUM 06**

14:00 - 15:30 - Round Table: PROFESSIONAL DEFENSE - NEW SCENARIO FOR PEDIATRICS EXERCISE THE XXI

Tel. 41 3022-1247

Fax. 41 3022-3005

e-mail: ekipe@ekipedeeventos.com.br

**CENTURY** 

Chairman: EDUARDO DA SILVA VAZ Co-Chairman: ALFREDO CERISOLA

14:00 – 14:20 - Profile and social variants, educational and behavioral the current society

Speaker: JOSÉ FERREIRA BELIZÁRIO FILHO

14:20 – 14:40 - The importance of overall concept in the pediatrician formation

Speaker: HANZEN P.HAM

14:40 – 15:00 - Essential security to qualified practice of Pediatrics

Speaker: GUSTAVO CARDIGNI 15:00 – 15:30 - Discussion







www.cbpediatria.com.br

Concerning your expenses, the hotel, transfer airport / hotel /airport, meals and congress registration fee will be covered by the Congress.

If you need some help, please contact the official travel agency, MVViagens, <a href="mailto:vera@mvviagens.com.br">vera@mvviagens.com.br</a>, to assist you with your trip itinerary and travel details and advise you about entry formalities. It is essential that you remember that <a href="mailto:Brazil requires">Brazil requires U.S. citizens to carry a valid U.S. passport and visa for entry into Brazil. The Brazilian authorities make no exceptions to this rule.

Thus, we would be extremely pleased if you accept our invitation and we will do our best to offer you an unforgettable stay.

We hope to hear from you soon, Sincerely yours,

**Edson Ferreira Liberal** 

**Dennis Alexander R. Burns** 

Eduardo da Silva Vaz

President of the Congress

President of Scientific Committee

Tel. 41 3022-1247

Fax. 41 3022-3005

e-mail: ekipe@ekipedeeventos.com.br

President of the Brazil Society of Pediatrics